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NOTICE OF SOLICITATION OF PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

IN RE: National Council on Compensation Insurance (“NCCI”) Advisory 

Loss Costs and Rating Values Filing 

 

 

  Notice is hereby given that the Rhode Island Department of Business 

Regulation (“DBR”) is soliciting public comment regarding the National Council on 

Compensation Insurance (“NCCI”) Advisory Loss Costs and Rating Values Filing.  The 

proposal would decrease the overall loss costs level by thirteen percent (-13.0%).  The 

loss costs are proposed to be effective for policies renewing on or after August 1, 2020. 

 

  All interested persons may submit their written comments either by 

delivering the same to DBR at 1511 Pontiac Avenue, Bldg. 69-2, Cranston, RI 02920 

attention Beth Vollucci or by email to beth.vollucci@dbr.ri.gov.  The filing is available 

on the Department’s website or may be obtained at the address listed above.  All written 

submissions must be received no later than February 22, 2020. 
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